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To Whom it may concern; 

This is a notice to inform you that, Nurses with Purpose, Inc. is a tax-exempt registered nonprofit 
501(c)(3) from the United States of America. Our participants are professional registered nurses that will 
be providing humanitarian work with local NGO organizations within the city limits. All items that are 
brought into the country are not to be re-sold or made for profit. All items are charitable items of medical 
and essential benefit to local partners and their beneficiaries.  

We thank you for allowing our transition to be smooth and free from tariffs and/or fees per individual. 

If there are any question and/or concerns, please have participant along with supervising officer contact 
the CEO of Nurses with Purpose, Inc. immediately.  

Stay healthy and safe! 

With Respect, 

Elaine Alston 

Founder & Executive Director 




